MONTEREY COUNTY

RESOURCE MANAGEMENT AGENCY — PLANNING DEPARTMENT

MEMORANDUM

Date: June 23,2011

To: Zoning Administrator
From: Elizabeth Gonzales

<

Subject: Brubaker PLN100342

Zoning Administrator,

Planning Staff would like to continue this above-mentioned project to a date certain of August 11,
2011. The Initial Study was not prepared in time for this hearing.

Eag

Cc: Applicant/Allen Robinson



